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Sarah Browne

Cibola National Forest All Units

2113 Osuna Road, NE, Suite A ,Albuquerque, NM, 87113 sarahbrowne@fs.fed.us

 

Dear Ms. Browne,

 

I am writing to express my opinion that Little water Canyon,on the south slope of the Zuni Mountains, New

Mexico, should be recognized as having a unique and special habitat that is rare for the Zuni Mountains.  Little

Water Canyon should be set aside as a special place in the Cibola National Forest and protected from future

development, which might come from any source.

 

Charles G. (Jack) Oviatt

 

Emeritus, Department of Geology Kansas State University Manhattan, KS

 

mailing address: 904 Leroy Place

Socorro, NM 87801

314-288-7264

 


